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26 February 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian(s) 
 
PARENT TEA AND A TOUR SESSIONS 
 
We are always looking for ways to work with our community and give you an insight 
into the daily life of our school. Our Facebook page is extremely well used and has a 
range of updates, stories and celebrations of our students and their work. This term I 
am resuming the ‘Tea and Tour’ sessions for parents to have an opportunity to meet 
with me informally, in a small group setting for a chat and cup of tea.  Following this 
will be a tour of school which will provide an excellent opportunity to see the school 
on a typical working day.   
 
I hope this will give an opportunity for open, positive and honest dialogue; to share 
ideas about further improving the schools, to see the school at work and to highlight 
areas of school practice that you think are worthy of praise. If you wish to meet with 
me to discuss specific issues relating to your son or daughter, then please make a 
dedicated appointment using the appropriate contact below. 
 
Listed below are the dates for the rest of the term. If you would like to join me, please 
contact Kim Cox at kcox@kingrichardschoolcyprus.com or 2474 8344 to book. 
 

Date Time 

Tuesday 5 March 13:00 - 14:00 

Wednesday 13 March 10:30 – 11:30 

Thursday 28 March 09:00 - 10:00 

Monday 1 April 11:30 – 12:30 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
  
 
 
 

Richard Sproson 
Principal 
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